
 
 
  
 

FAQs: My Business and Infor paystubs 
 

1. What’s different on My Business? 

The main update is that your paystubs and vacation and lieu balance have been consolidated in Employee Self-Serve:  

 
2. What will the new paystub look like? 

All paystub information will be consolidated into a single view that includes your pay information, vacation and lieu 
balances, and the ability to print your paystub.  
 



Not for distribution 

 

  
3. Why does my pay seem different? 

There are a couple of things that may seem different:  
 The first pay of the calendar year, if you had previously reached your maximum annual contributions for Canada 

Pension Plan and Employment Insurance, these deductions will restart this pay as they do each year at this time. 
 There are also a number of policy and other changes that came into effect on Dec. 21 that may impact your pay 

moving forward. These include: shift premium, overtime, vacation and parking. You can find these on Twice a 
Week at tw.unityhealth.to/2019/10/28/new-policies/ and will be published on each site’s policies area early in 
the New Year. 

 In order to balance withholding for Benefits (Health and Dental), we have split deductions.  Extended Health will 
be deducted off the first pay of the month and Dental will be taken off the second pay period. 

 
4. How do I change my personal or emergency contact information? 

If you would like to change your person or emergency contact information, please email it to HR Employee Shared 
Services Centre at hr@unityhealth.to. 
 

5. How do staff request a leave or how do I begin a resignation or termination process? 

Staff who are requesting a leave of absence should contact their manager. Managers are to provide details of the leave 
to hrcoordinator@unityhealth.to.  Similarly, if you have staff who are resigning or terminating, please provide details to 
hrcoordinator@unityhealth.to 
 

6. What to do when staff are returning from a leave? 
The system notifies your manager six weeks prior to you returning and will continue to provide reminders.  So please be 
sure to contact your manager of your anticipated return date.  Managers are to provide these details to 
hrcoordinator@unityhealth.to.   
 

7. Who can I contact for help or more information? 

 For payroll related inquiries, contact payroll@unityhealth.to.  
 For all other HR-related questions, contact our HR Employee Shared Services Centre via hr@unityhealth.to.  
 For any finance questions related to your compass reports, contact your Financial Business Partner.  


